
Building Inspections - 21 Mayfield Street 

Please find attached the application for a Level I Minor Residential Site Plan for 21 Mayfield Street.  This application was 
submitted back in September, but the application was withdrawn by the applicant.  This new application is for a duplex on this 
lot.  The previous application was for a single family house lot. Please let me know if you have any questions or if you need any 
additional information.  The applicant will hand deliver the application fees within 24 to 48 hours as required.  Thanks

Andrew S. Morrell, P.E.
BH2M Inc.
28 State Street
Gorham, Maine 04038
(207) 839­2771 x 206­Phone
(207) 839­8250­Fax
amorrell@bh2m.com
www.bh2m.com

From: "Andy Morrell" <amorrell@bh2m.com>
To: "'Building Inspections'" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 11/17/2014 1:23 PM
Subject: 21 Mayfield Street
CC: <gtmccormack@gmail.com>, <rlibby@bh2m.com>, "'Tom Low'" <tlow@bh2m.com>
Attachments: 1- Duplex Site Plan.pdf; 2- Details.pdf; A1- Elevations.pdf; A2- Floor Plans.pdf; Coverl Letter.pdf; 

D1- Prescriptive Deck Details.pdf; Duplex Design Cover.pdf; F1- Foundation & Details.pdf; Level I 
Minor Site Plan Application and Checklist.pdf; Parcel Deed.pdf; S1- Cross Sections.pdf
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